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Because the proposed rule authorizes and seemingly requires a clerk to issue a
subpoena for testimony simply upon receipt of a document labeled a
“praecipe,” the rule opens the door to abuse by pro se defendants, of whom
there are many more than in Superior Court. As the proposed rule does not
authorize the court to quash or modify such a subpoena, no remedy is provided
for such abuse. Nor is notice for such a subpoena required to be given such
that the prosecutor even could seek a remedy.

The reference to CR 5(b) perhaps should be to CRLJ 5(b).

\ N Richard Greene
| D Assistant City Prosecutor
Seattle City Attorney’s Office
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printing, copying, or forwarding it. Thank you.



